CHIMNEYVILLE WEAVER'S AND SPINNER'S GUILD MAY 1994 NEWSLETTER

Director: Nancy Landrum

Vice Director: Marva Goodman Secretary: Heather Gillis Historian: Beth Arrington

April meeting

The April 1994 meeting took place at Hazel Howell's house during the felting workshop. We spent the day with Julia Kubat making felt hats and had a blast. We had a wonderful lunch provided by hazel and lots of great homemade bread.

Board Elections

Jane Dollar moved that the slate for the new Board of Directors be accepted by acclimation. There were no nominations from the floor and the motion was seconded and passed. The new Board is Director: Marva Goodman, Vice-Director: Lu Harding, Secretary: Joyce Kille-Marino, Treasurer: Heather Gillis, and Historian: Debbie Stringer.

Logo

The decision on the logo is still tabled. Sandi Tucker suggested that the logo be professionally done after we decided on the general idea.

Fiber Retreat

Julia Kubat informed us that Sue Beavers will be in New Orleans for a workshop on the weekend we have scheduled the fall retreat. Several members of the coast guild want to be able to attend both and have requested we move the retreat to October 14,15,&16. Lu Harding moved for the change of date and the motion passed.

Roc Day 1996

ி அடங்கு⊈ுக்கு செ

Lu Harding moved that we investigate the possibility of hosting Roc Day in 1996. The motion passed and Marva Goodman will get the necessary information together so we can vote in the fall.

Mississippi Rags

Sharon Williams moved that CWSG participate in a juried show at North West Junior College in February 1995. The Show is titled Mississippi Rags and the final product can be anything woven with rags from clothing to rugs. The exhibition is February 12,1995 from 2-4pm at the Art Museum on the Northwest campus. The is \$300.00 in prizes available and it will be juried by Martha Christian. Sharon will pick up all items, hang the show and return them. The show will hang through February 28,1995. The motion passed and was amended to include the Dyed-in-the-Wool Weavers Guild. The motion passed so get busy with all your rag weaving.

200 Fundraiser

Marva goodman moved that CWSG accept an offer from the Jackson Zoo to complete a project made from Homers' (the Zoo Sheep) fleece to be auctioned at a fundraiser. Hazel owell seconded the motion and it passed.

May Meeting/ Sheep-to-Shawl

The May meeting will take place at the crafts center on the Natchez Trace. It is our annual Sheep-to-Shawl. The sheep will be sheared at 9:30 am so be there around 9am. We will have our meeting during lunch, around 12 noon. Bring a dish or sandwich stuff and we'll have dinner on the grounds. Don't forget your spinning wheels, carders, comfortable chairs, gossips, and jokes. Those of you who don't spin-don't worry- there will be plenty to do and lots of fun.

See you at the Trace!

1100 Is 1



